To: House of Assembly - GAA
Subject: A school community of care and compassion
Date: Wednesday, 17 July 2024 2:34:10 PM

Re: A school community of care and compassion
Dear Secretary - Government Administration Committee A,

I was alarmed to hear of the high levels of bullying of Australian teenagers and especially
in Tasmania. I went to a Christian school and I am thankful that it was a safe space to learn
and grow. Christian schools strive to be communities of care and compassion because we
strive to follow the example of Jesus. In my experience they work hard to address bullying
and have a strong culture of care and compassion for all students. I am asking the
Committee to ensure that Christian schools can continue to provide the caring, nurturing
environment that I have experienced first hand. My Christian education from Christian
teachers has put me in good stead to be a valuable member of society, both in the
workplace and in society in general. I always felt nurtured and was told my life had
purpose and meaning, and that we are to be kind and caring towards others.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Tiffany Heys
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